
Resolution 171-B: The Episcopal Church of Iowa’s Resolution for a $5 million 
increase to victim services funding in Iowa for Human Trafficking Victims  

 
 

Resolved, that the Episcopal Church of Iowa  –  aware of human trafficking 
across communities of Iowa, its devastating and lasting effects on Iowa 
families, and the need for increased state funding for victims services 
programs including Human Trafficking – supports a $5 million increase to the 
Attorney General’s Budget for Victim Services.  
 
Resolved, that the foregoing resolution be submitted by letter to the Attorney 
General of Iowa and the Governor of Iowa. 
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